
IR-01-24-20120 

25 July 2024 

James 
fyi-request-27191-45b715fb@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe James 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 9 June 2024, in which 
you requested: 

Any correspondence to the Police Commissioner from either John Tamihere 
or the Maori Party regarding incidents at Te Pāti Māori's Hana-Rāwhiti Maipi-
Clarke's home in 2023. 

No correspondence has been identified as within scope of your request and as such, your 
requests is refused under section 18(e) of the OIA, as the information requested does not 
exist. 

Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 
public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Maria Rawiri 
Director Office of the Commissioner 
New Zealand Police 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



